
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, November 3, 2023 
 
Music Department 

▪ Attention to those who do performance arts…… Our second Café Talent Night is coming up sooner than you 
think! November 16th will be a night of amazing individual and small group performances which YOU will want 
to be a part of. Auditions begin next week, so sign up on the music room windows today! All Staff and students 
are welcome to audition! 

▪ The Music Department is now in the middle of its annual poinsettia and cheese fundraiser. You do not want 
to miss getting tasty cheeses from Mapledale and beautiful blooms from Rekkers. Find the links on the PPHS 
Website on the Banner at the top. 
 

Soul Food 
▪ Soul Food will meet on Thursdays during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts. 

 

Library 
▪ Are you a reader? Are you competitive? Have you participated in the Battle of the Books before? Want to 

find out more? Anyone interested in competing in this year’s White Pine Battle of the Books is invited to 
come to the library today at lunch. That’s Battle of the books – today at lunch, in the library. 

 
Camp Committee 

▪ Camp Committee is meeting today after school in Room 106. 
 
PPHS Improv Club 

▪ Attention PPHS Improv Club next Monday right after school 2-4 in the drama room – Don’t know what is 
improv is? Come out and try it, you might like it!! 
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